
 
SUBMISSION TO TGA RE HOMOEOPATHIC MEDICINE 
 
I support: 
 
Option 1 - Keep homeopathy regulated the way it is. 
 
It is very disappointing that an entity such as TGA, which is intended to be impartial and 
independent, is displaying incredible bias in accepting only negative research views on 
homoeopathy while at the same time ignoring other research clearly indicating positive 
outcomes from using homoeopathic medicines, research which has been accepted by other 
countries as valid and accurate. 
 
It would be good to see the TGA being fair, equitable and honest in its assessment of 
homoeopathy.  Homoeopathy has been around over 200 years and has an excellent reputation 
in many countries world-wide.  It is in fact one of the most thoroughly researched medicine 
systems in existence and is one of the very few systems of medicine that is completely safe. 
 
We should be embracing homoeopathy - proven effective, safe and economical! 
 
 


